Please vote no on HB 4135. Dying of hunger or thirst is not death with dignity.
Thank you, Jean Marie Walker

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and
Yahoo.
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